

Dear Families,

We thank you for your interest in Walden School. In addition to these registration sheets we will need:

standardized test scores
report cards
health forms (DH 680 and DH 3040)
copies of IEPs if applicable
Birth Certificate

Some of this information may not be available to you yet. We just need it for the start of the 2023-2024 school year.

You can consider your child registered after we receive the information sheet, contract and field trip permission form. The medical emergency form must be notarized, but we don't need that right away. Your child must also have a current Pinellas County library card.

Please make sure we have your email address as well.

Feel free to give us a call (727-321-7441) if you have any questions.

Judi and Jenn